
 

 

 

 
09.02.2014 – 15.02.2014 

The Sankara Nethralaya Academy (TSNA) 

Invites Applications for a  

Weekend  
Hospital Financial Management Program 

The Sankara Nethralaya Academy, a unit of Medical Research Foundation, is 
inviting applications for a weekend certificate programme in Hospital Financial 
Management (HFM) 

The course will be for 12 weekends from 5th April 2014 between 3 p.m. 
and 6 p.m. at Sankara Nethralaya Main Campus, Nungambakkam, 
Chennai – 600 006. 

A basic course for Non-Finance professionals/executives in the Hospital 
sector to understand key financial concepts and techniques in a practical and 
interactive manner designed to immediately improve the participant’s financial 
comprehension and decision making capabilities. 

Participants will gain an understanding of the key financial statements and 
financial analysis techniques through the use of practical case studies and 
interactive learning applications.  

The course is open for Director / MD of Healthcare institutions, HODs, budget 
holders; clinical, medical, nursing or operations manager; financial controllers, 
mangers and accountants in healthcare sector; billing managers, revenue cycle 
managers, insurance claim managers and Hospital Management students also 
can undergo this program. 

Deadline to receive the Applications: 25th March 2014 and the Course will be 
commenced from 5th April 2014 Saturday) 
 

To know more details Contact: 
Mr A Mahalingam, Assistant Registrar & Program Coordinator at 
mahali@snmail.org / Mobile 97104 85295 or Visit us: 

www.thesnacademy.ac.in 
 


